
 

 
For Immediate Release:                                                                                               Contact Emmanuel Priest 
June 7, 2024                                                                                                                                   607-778-2437 
                                                                                                                    emmanuel.priest@broomecountyny.gov 
 

BROOME COUNTY SHERIFF’S OFFICE PRESS RELEASE 
Fatal Multi-Vehicle Accident in the Town of Fenton Victims Identified 

 
(TOWN OF FENTON) The Broome County Sheriff’s Office has identified the victims in the 
fatal motor vehicle accident on the morning of June 7, 2024. 
 
The operator of the BMW sedan, who was deceased at the scene, was ALEXANDER ERCEG, 
17yrs. old of Port Crane. 
 
The operator of the Honda, who was deceased at the scene, was MARY BURKHALTER, 75 
yrs. old of Conklin. 
 
The investigation is still ongoing. 
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